
LEBANON PLANNING BOARD 
MEETING - SMRPC/MDOT  

Monday, April 9th, 2012 

R. BUMFORD – CHAIR                     TOM REINAUER (SMRPC) 
J.   SEWELL                                         TONY FONTAINE (MDOT) 
G. GETCHELL 
R. BATCHELDER 
J. GRIFFIN - Clerk 

The Lebanon planning Board adjourns promptly at 9:30pm.  You must be on the 
agenda to address this meeting. 

Tom Reinauer from S.M.R.P.C. (Southern Maine Regional Planning 
Commission) and Tony Fontaine from the M.D.O.T. (Maine Department of 
Transportaion, presented an informational meeting for both the Board as well 
as the public.  The subject at hand was in conjunction with the Maine 
Department of transportation concerning Access Management Rules.  Number 
one priority at hand/discussion was Route 202.  An overview of the practices/
rules of access both entering and exiting onto a major travel way.  Handouts 
were also provided to those in attendance.

R. Bumford made R. Batchelder a full voting member.  The minutes of 
1/9/2012 were reviewed, G. Getchell made the motion to accept the minutes, 
D. Batchelder seconded the motion, the vote carried unanimously.

The minutes of 3/12/12 were reviewed. J. Sewell made the motion to accept 
the minutes, G. Getchell seconded the motion, the vote carried, 2 in favor, 1 
abstain. The vote carried.

M. Barrows will no longer be serving on the Board. He e-mailed a letter of 
resignation.
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D. Batchelder made the motion to adjourn at 8:50 pm, 
J. Sewell seconded the motion, the vote carried unanimously.

Next Planning Board Meeting will be  
Monday, May 14th, 2012 

Martha Sawyer Community Library 
Upper Guinea Road 

At 7:00 pm 

Minutes were reviewed on February 21st, 2013 
by the Board.  G. Getchell made the motion to  
accept minutes, D. Batchelder seconded the 
motion, the vote carried unanimously.


